Our ref: EDM#46840494
Contact: Margaret Pyrchla

16 November 2018

Nicola Cusworth

Chair

Economic Regulation Authority
Level 4, Albert Facey House
469 Wellington Street

Perth WA 6000

Dear Ms Cusworth

SUBMISSION OF AMENDED PROPOSED REVISIONS TO THE ACCESS ARRANGEMENT

I am pleased to provide Western Power’s amended proposed revisions to the Access Arrangement
Contract and Access Arrangement Information for the AA4 period (1 July 2017 to 30 June 2022) in
response to the ERA’s Final Decision released on 20 September 2018.

The submission is being delivered via electronic portal. Access details for the electronic portal have
been provided to the Secretariat.

Western Power has implemented as proposed or adequately addressed all 66 amendments
required by the ERA in its Final Decision in order for the amended proposed access arrangement to
be approved. '

If the ERA requires any further changes to the access arrangement, or any of its associated policies,
Western Power would appreciate if the ERA advises us of the requirements at the earliest
opportunity, ahead of the Further Final Decision, so that we can commence work to ensure the
access arrangement and its policies can be implemented by 1 July 2019.

If you wish to discuss this submission further, | invite you to contact me or Margaret Pyrchla, Head
of Regulation and Investment Management, on 9326 4535.

Yours sincerel

Michael Crevola
Chief Financial Officer
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